
 

Memorandum 

To:  Board of Trustees 

From:  Tracy Barill, Director of Education 

Date:  June 19, 2023 

Subject: General Working By-Law 2021 

In accordance with the amendments passed at the May 23, 2023, Regular Board 
Meeting, the Board’s General Working By-Law 2021 has been changed and the 
amended version has been posted on the Board website.  
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